
Valley Grove School District

PreK Program

PreK applications for 2024-2025 will be
accepted beginningMarch of 2024.
Students must be 3.5 years old by

August 15, 2024. Check out the VGSDwebsite or social media accounts for
links to the application packet or stop by VGE to pick up your application.

This preschool program is a PreK Counts grant-funded program funded by the
PA Commonwealth that provides a FREE, high-quality pre-kindergarten
education to families who meet the age, eligibility, and financial criteria.

The VGE PreK classroom Is aligned with the Early Childhood
Learning Standards. Daily attendance is expected. The
PreK program follows the same attendance calendar and
attendance time as VGE. The PreK students can ride the bus
with VGE elementary students. Classroom size is
limited to 18 students.

Reach out to prek-info@vgsd.org or phone 814-432-3861 if you
have any questions.

mailto:prek-info@vgsd.org

